# FWIB FOREVER

Stay updated with the monthly e-newsletter for our #FWIBfam!



#### **November Highlights**

We have so much to be thankful for this November!

FWIB has created an interactive and supportive community for its members to lean on as the semester comes to an end. During our GBMs, we hosted KPMG and NextEra Energy. We gave back to the community by participating in a Smithsonian Transcribe-a-thon Community Service Event and hosting a Thanksgiving Food Drive. We collected 79 grocery items and \$150 in monetary donations! We also focused on developing our personal and professional brand by hosting a Mentor/Mentee Campus Scavenger Hunt, Headshot Fundraiser, and Interview Strategy Workshop. It has been a great month and we are looking forward to an exciting Holiday season ahead!

#### November Recap

- Mentor/Mentee Scavenger Hunt
- Community Service Event: Smithsonian Transcribe-athon
- GBM #5: KPMG
- Mentor/Mentee Q&A Panel
- Headshot Fundraiser
- Professional Development
   Workshop: Interview
   Strategies
- Thanksgiving Food Drive
- Chit, Chat, & Coloring Social
- GBM #6: NextEra Energy









## Professional Development

This month, FWIB hosted a Headshot Fundraiser in front of the Global Gator outside of Heavener. It was a great turnout and we definitely recommend you check out our members' LinkedIn profiles to see the finalized pictures! It was a great success!



### Pillar: Personal Development

FWIB aims to create an organization where it can develop its members' potential in both the classroom and future career field through communication, integrity, and interpersonal skills.



"The swiftest way to triple your success is to double your investment in personal development." - Robin Sharma



## Community Service

During this giving season, FWIB collected grocery items and monetary donations for Peaceful Path's Neighborly November Program. We aided local families who are affected by domestic violence with Holiday Meal Kit items. It was amazing to impact those in need!



**Amanda Soto** 

# Member Spotlight

"Hi! I'm Amanda, a third-year
Finance major here at UF. I joined
FWIB my second year and have
loved it ever since. My favorite
thing about it is how kind and
supportive everyone I've met is.
I'm so proud to be part of this
organization and I'm really looking
forward to the Savings in the
Swamp (SITS) event next
semester!"